
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 2:28:10 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 10:00 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Connie LeBrun

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am very much against the annual increases proposed by Hydro One - since we currently use more
than twice the hydro displayed in the example, our increase would be far greater than that shown.  Our
distribution costs are already exorbitant and those will also increase.  Until Hydro One proves that they
have reduced operating costs substantially, they should be denied rate increases of any kind.

-- Attachment --
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